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DATE:  February 28, 2020 
CONTACT:  Connor Harmon, CHarmon@mountprospect.org 
PHONE:  847/392-6000 
 
The Village of Mount Prospect is hosting an informational meeting about the 2020 Census on Monday, 

March 9 from 5:30-7:00 p.m. at the Community Connections Center, 1711 W. Algonquin Road, Mount 

Prospect. The U.S. Census Bureau presentation will feature frequently asked questions, Census timelines, 

how to respond, languages, and what is at stake. We will also answer your questions about the 2020 

Census. 

 

The 2020 Census count impacts funding for things like schools, infrastructure, health care, social service 

programs, Legislative Districts and more. Over $675 Billion annually is allocated throughout the nation to 

support infrastructure needs, schools and school districts, hospitals and emergency healthcare centers, 

and social service programs that specifically provide assistance for senior citizens, veterans, and low-

income families, among hundreds of other programs. State and local funds are distributed based on 

population, so ensuring a complete count for Mount Prospect is critical for appropriate funding. 

 

For more information about Mount Prospect’s 2020 Census efforts, visit 

www.mountprospect.org/2020census. 
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